
Police  release  images
following Hampden disturbance

Police have released images of persons that they are keen to
trace following the disturbance at the end of the Scottish Cup
Final on 21st May.

Anyone with information as to the identity of the men shown is
asked to contact Police Scotland or Crimestoppers.

A force spokesman said: “Police in Glasgow are continuing to
investigate acts of violence, disorder and vandalism that took
place during the pitch incursion immediately following the
final whistle at Hampden Park after the Scottish Cup final on
Saturday May 21.

“Police Scotland are releasing images of persons they are keen
to trace whom they believe may be able to assist them with
their enquiries.

“Anyone with information about the identities of the persons
pictured is asked to contact the Incident room at Govan Police
Office, Greater Glasgow CID on 0141 532 5457.”

Members of the public can also call Crimestoppers on 0800 555
111, where information can be given anonymously, or use the
dedicated  email  address  set  up  by  officers,
scottishcupfinalpitchinvasion@scotland.pnn.police.uk.
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